
 
 

No. ECF2 011/2023 

 

 10 April 2023 

 

Subject Notification of a fire i n c i d e n t  in the Certain Area of Rubber Wood Furniture 

Manufacturing Factory (Branch No. 1) of the Company  

 

To President 

 The Stock of Exchange of Thailand 

 

East Coast Furnitech Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to inform 

the Stock Exchange of Thailand of a fire incident in the certain area for spray paint (which is part 

of the manufacturing area) in the Rubber Wood Furniture Manufacturing Factory (Branch No. 1) 

of the Company located in Wang Chan District, Rayong Province, around 9.00 a.m. on 7 April 

2023, without causing any injury or fatality. 

 

For the avoidance of any misunderstanding, the Company would like to notify you that 

this fire incident affected the Company’s manufacturing capacity for rubber wood furniture 
partially, which is not material. The Company has already solved the problem by procuring the 

equipment to replace the damaged equipment.  The Company also has the insurance covering all 

damaged properties. 
 

Please be informed accordingly, 

 

       Sincerely yours, 

            East Coast Furnitech Public Company Limited 

                (Mr. Arak Suksawad) 

       Managing Director 

 


